
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joint Finance Committee Traveling to the Northwoods 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 March 10, 2021 

CONTACT: Sen. Mary Felzkowski                   608-266-2509 

       

Madison, WI: The Committee on Joint Finance announced they will be holding four public 

hearings around the state to hear feedback from Wisconsinites on Governor Evers’ 2021-23 

Executive Budget. One of the four hearings will take place in Senator Felzkowski’s district in the 

City of Rhinelander:  

 

“When discussions on the public hearings began, I requested that one of the public hearings be 

hosted in my district because rural Wisconsin faces unique challenges, very different than those 

of Madison and Milwaukee,” said Sen. Felzkowski. “I look forward to hosting the Joint Finance 

team and having our voices heard from the Northwoods.” 

 

Executive Budget Public Hearing Details:  

 

Friday, April 9 - 10:00am: UW-Whitewater, Whitewater, WI 

 

Wednesday, April 21 - 10:00am: Hodag Dome, Rhinelander, WI 

 

Thursday, April 22 - 10:00am: UW-Stout, Menomonie, WI 

 

Wednesday, April 28 - 10:00am: State Capitol, Madison, WI 

 

Those interested in the budget process can go to the following website for budget input and 

public hearing information: https://legis.wisconsin.gov/topics/budgetcomments  

 

For people wishing to submit comments on the budget, the committee will be using the same 

email address that has been available in the past: Budget.Comments@legis.wisconsin.gov  

 

Constituents of the 12th Senate District can also reach out to Senator Felzkowski’s office directly 

at any time with comments, concerns, or ideas on the 2021-23 Executive Budget. 
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